

Indian Creek News

JANUARY 1993

NEW NEIGHBORS

Scott & Marta Mason will be moving into their new home on Lot 34 Fox Creek Road at the end of January. Scott is a Computer Analyst and Marta works in Group Medicalboth of them at State Farm. They have a six month old son - Trevor.

1992 WELCOMED 7 NEW FAMILIES

During 1992, the following new families moved or started building in Indian Creek:

Lot 32 Fox Creek Road James & Vicky Hogan

Scott & Marta Mason

Lot 34 Fox Creek Road

Lot 45 Timber Creek Court Alan & Kaye Schroeder

Lot 46 Timber Creek Court

Lot 47 Timber Creek Court Bob & Candy Bly

Lot 73 Bent Tree Lane

Lot 77 Bent Tree Lane

Jim & Kathy Stahly

Michael & Debbie Davis

Robert & Carol Hermann

MONEY CREEK TOWNSHIP BOARD

On Tuesday, April 20th, there will be an election for new members of the Township Board consisting of Township Clerk, Supervisor, Road Commissioner, and 4 Trustees. To run for these offices, your signed petitions must be filed with the County Clerk by February 8th. The term of office is 4 years and the Board meets monthly. If anyone is interesting in these positions, contact the current Township Supervisor, Terry Giannoni at 365-8564 for the necesssary forms. Gary Ifft from Indian Creek provided me with this information since he has decided to run. It would be nice to have a representative from Indian Creek on this Board.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR, SNYDER REAL ESTATE